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% DIAMOND
CHALLENGE
The Duke of Edinburgh’s Award Charity would like to thank

V&W Educational
Consultancy Ltd

for successfully completing the

Dof? Diamond C/m(!mqe 2016

The effort and support you have given through your
DofkE Diamond Challenge has made an important contribution to
The Duke of Edinburgh’s Award Charity’s ambition to inspire even
more young people to discover their true potential.

Thank you for your support.

Peter Westgarth
Chief Executive
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